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LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 82ND LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

April 18, 2011

TO: Honorable Mike Hamilton, Chair, House Committee on Licensing & Administrative 
Procedures 

FROM: John S O'Brien, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB1480 by Truitt (Relating to the replacement or transfer of certain retail wine stock sold for 
off-premises consumption.), As Introduced

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend the Alcoholic Beverage Code to allow the replacement or transfer of certain 
retail wine stock sold for off-premises consumption. The Texas Alcoholic Beverage Commission 
indicates that no fiscal implication is anticipated.

No fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 458 Alcoholic Beverage Commission
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